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Discourse on the State of the Jews Simone Luzzatto 2019-07-08 In 1638, a small
book of no more than 92 pages in octavo was published “appresso Gioanne
Calleoni” under the title “Discourse on the State of the Jews and in particular
those dwelling in the illustrious city of Venice.” It was dedicated to the Doge
of Venice and his counsellors, who are labelled “lovers of Truth.” The author
of the book was a certain Simone (Simḥa) Luzzatto, a native of Venice, where he
lived and died, serving as rabbi for over fifty years during the course of the
seventeenth century. Luzzatto’s political thesis is simple and, at the same
time, temerarious, if not revolutionary: Venice can put an end to its political
decline, he argues, by offering the Jews a monopoly on overseas commercial
activity. This plan is highly recommendable because the Jews are “wellsuited
for trade,” much more so than others (such as “foreigners,” for example). The
rabbi opens his argument by recalling that trade and usury are the only
occupations permitted to Jews. Within the confines of their historical
situation, the Venetian Jews became particularly skilled at trade with partners
from the Eastern Mediterranean countries. Luzzatto’s argument is that this
talent could be put at the service of the Venetian government in order to
maintain – or, more accurately, recover – its political importance as an
intermediary between East and West. He was the first to define the role of the
Jews on the basis of their economic and social functions, disregarding the
classic categorisation of Judaism’s alleged privileged religious status in
world history. Nonetheless, going beyond the socio-economic arguments of the
book, it is essential to point out Luzzatto’s resort to sceptical strategies in
order to plead in defence of the Venetian Jews. It is precisely his
philosophical and political scepticism that makes Luzzatto’s texts so unique.
This edition aims to grant access to his works and thought to English-speaking
readers and scholars. By approaching his texts from this point of view, the
editors hope to open a new path in research into Jewish culture and philosophy
that will enable other scholars to develop new directions and new perspectives,
stressing the interpenetration between Jews and the surrounding Christian and
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secular cultures.
LA SAINTE BIBLE TRADUITE EN FRANÇOIS, LE LATIN DE LA VULGATE A CÔTÉ, AVEC DES
COURTES NOTTES TIRÉES DES SAINTS PERES & des meilleurs Interprêtes, pour
l'intelligence des endroits les plus difficiles; ET LA CONCORDE DES QUATRES
EVANGELISTES, en Latin & en François 1742
Le cardinal de Retz et son temps etude historique et litteraire par M. Léonce
Curnier 1863
The Historical Atlas of the Bible Dr. Ian Barnes 2014-10-01 This is a
fascinating exploration of the most influential collection of writings in
Western history. By placing the events and people described in the Bible into
their social and geographical context, it seeks to provide new insights into
the scriptures and illuminate a truly significant period in the development of
Western civilization. The authoritative, engrossing text is accompanied
throughout with quotes from the Bible, showing the link between the historical
events described and the scriptures. There are 100 beautifully detailed maps
illustrating the movements of people and the development of nations, and there
are over 100 color photographs and illustrations of archaeological sites and
artifacts. This is a comprehensive account of what is undoubtedly the key book
in the development of Western civilization. As such, it is sure to be of great
interest to believers and non-believers alike.
Yearbook of the Maimonides Centre for Advanced Studies Bill Rebiger 2017-10-23
The Yearbook of the Maimonides Centre for Advanced Studies mirrors the annual
activities of staff and visiting fellows of the Centre as well as scholars of
the Institute for Jewish Philosophy and Religion at the University of Hamburg
and reports on symposia, workshops, and lectures. Although aimed at a wider
audience, the yearbook also contains academic articles and book reviews on
scepticism in Judaism and scepticism in general. The Yearbook 2016 was
published as volume 1 in the series Jewish Thought, Philosophy, and Religion.
From 2017 onwards, the Yearbook is published as a separate series. Further book
series of the Maimonides Centre for Advanced Studies are Studies and Texts in
Scepticism and Jewish Thought, Philosophy, and Religion.
Dracula in Visual Media John Edgar Browning 2014-01-10 This is a comprehensive
sourcebook on the world’s most famous vampire, with more than 700 citations of
domestic and international Dracula films, television programs, documentaries,
adult features, animated works, and video games, as well as nearly a thousand
comic books and stage adaptations. While they vary in length, significance,
quality, genre, moral character, country, and format, each of the cited works
adopts some form of Bram Stoker’s original creation, and Dracula himself, or a
recognizable vampiric semblance of Dracula, appears in each. The book includes
contributions from Dacre Stoker, David J. Skal, Laura Helen Marks, Dodd Alley,
Mitch Frye, Ian Holt, Robert Eighteen-Bisang, and J. Gordon Melton.
Scent of Butterflies Dora Levy Mossanen 2014-01-07 Betrayal, forgiveness,
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identity and obsession churn against the tumultuous landscape of the Islamic
revolution and the seemingly perfect gardens of Southern California in this
compelling novel from bestselling author Dora Levy Mossanen. Amidst a
shattering betrayal and a country in turmoil, Soraya flees Iran to make a new
life for herself in Los Angeles. The cruel and intimate blow her husband has
dealt her awakens an obsessive streak that explodes in the heated world of
Southern California, as Soraya plots her revenge against the other woman, her
best friend. What she discovers proves far more devastating than anything she
had ever imagined, unleashing a whirlwind of events that leave the reader
breathless. "A lush, superbly narrated and highly provocative excursion into
the passions and politics of love in our own tumultuous times."—Jonathan
Kirsch, The Jewish Journal
Patristic Literature in Arabic Translations 2019-10-07 Patristic Literature in
Arabic Translations explores the Arabic translations of the Greek and Syriac
Church Fathers, focusing on those produced in the Palestinian monasteries and
at Sinai in the 8th–10th centuries and in Antioch during Byzantine rule
(969–1084).
The Company-State Philip J. Stern 2012-11-29 The Company-State offers a
political and intellectual history of the English East India Company in the
century before its acquisition of territorial power. It argues the Company was
no mere merchant, but a form of early modern, colonial state and sovereign that
laid the foundations for the British Empire in India.
Three Ways to be Alien Sanjay Subrahmanyam 2011 A study of individual
trajectories in an early modern global context
Saint Paul Pope Benedict XVI 2012-10-24 St. Paul is one of the most important
figures in Christian history. As Saul of Tarsus he vigorously persecuted
Christianity, even collaborating in the death of Christianity's first martyr,
Stephen. His encounter with the resurrected Jesus on the road to Damascus
changed Paul's life, the Christian Church, and world history. More than anyone
else in the early Church, Paul saw the universal nature of the Christian
message. He became the "Apostle to the Gentiles" and the "Teacher of the
Nations". As the human author of half of the New Testament, Paul is a figure
who cannot be overlooked by anyone who wants to understand Jesus Christ and
Christianity. In this book, Pope Benedict XVI, a profound spiritual leader in
his own right and a first-rate theologian and Bible commentator, explores the
legacy of Paul. Pope Benedict follows the course of the Apostle's life,
including his missionary journeys and his relationship with the other apostles
of Jesus such as St. Peter and St. James, and Paul's martyrdom in Rome.
Benedict also examines such questions as: Did Paul know Jesus during his
earthly life and how much of Jesus' teaching and ministry did he know of? Did
Paul distort the teachings of Jesus? What role did Jesus' death and
resurrection play in Paul's teaching? What are we to make of Paul's teaching
about the end of the world? What does Paul's teaching say about the differences
between Catholic and Protestant Christians over salvation and the roles of
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faith and works in the Christian life? How have modern Catholic and Protestant
scholars come together in their understanding of Paul? What does Paul have to
teach us today about living a spiritual life? These and other important issues
are addressed in this masterful, inspirational, and highly-readable
presentation of St. Paul and his writings by one of today's great spiritual
teachers, Pope Benedict XVI. "The Apostle Paul, an outstanding and almost
inimitable yet stimulating figure, stands before us as an example of total
dedication to the Lord and to his Church, as well as of great openness to
humanity and its cultures." —Pope Benedict XVI
The Hebrew Book Raphael Posner 1975 This volume is primarily based on the
monumental Encyclopedia Judaica which was published in 1972 in Jerusalem.
Throughout the 16 volumes of that immense work, the story of the Hebrew book is
scattered, and its constituent parts are presented, as is fitting, in an
encyclopedia manner. For the purpose of this book, all that information was
gathered, re-edited and re-organized to present this fascinating subject to the
reader in a form which, to quote the biblical phrase about an early piece of
Hebrew writing, is "plain upon the tables, that a man may read it swiftly."
Clearly, the present editors are entirely responsible for the material as it
appears in this volume.
Christian-Muslim Relations. A Bibliographical History. Volume 2 (900-1050)
David Thomas 2010-12-17 Christian-Muslim Relations, a Bibliographical History 2
(CMR2) is a history of all the works on Christian-Muslim relations from 900 to
1050. It comprises introductory essays and over one hundred entries containing
descriptions, assessments and comprehensive bibliographical details of
individual works.
Fresh Water in International Law Laurence Boisson de Chazournes 2013-09-19 This
book addresses the diverse ways in which international law governs the uses,
management, and protection of fresh water. The international law of fresh water
is most comprehensively understood in the light of the different bodies of
norms applicable to these varied uses and functions. The regulation of fresh
water has primarily developed through the conclusion of treaties concerning
international watercourses. Yet a number of other legal regimes also apply to
the governance of fresh water. In particular, there has been an increasing
recognition of the importance of fresh water to environmental protection. The
development of international human rights law and international humanitarian
law has also proven crucial for ensuring the sound and equitable management of
this resource. In addition, the economic uses of fresh water feature
prominently in the law applicable to watercourses, while water itself has
become an important element of the trade and investment regimes. These bodies
of rules and principles not only surface in an array of dispute settlement
mechanisms, but also stimulate wider trends of institutionalization. The book
investigates the origin and scope of these bodies of norms as they apply to
fresh water, and demonstrates how they connect and adapt to one another,
forming an integrated body of international principles. This approach is
accompanied by a detailed analysis of the practice of states and of
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international organizations, taking into account the activities of the many
non-state actors involved in the treatment of fresh water.
Search Methodologies Edmund K. Burke 2013-10-18 The first edition of Search
Methodologies: Introductory Tutorials in Optimization and Decision Support
Techniques was originally put together to offer a basic introduction to the
various search and optimization techniques that students might need to use
during their research, and this new edition continues this tradition. Search
Methodologies has been expanded and brought completely up to date, including
new chapters covering scatter search, GRASP, and very large neighborhood
search. The chapter authors are drawn from across Computer Science and
Operations Research and include some of the world’s leading authorities in
their field. The book provides useful guidelines for implementing the methods
and frameworks described and offers valuable tutorials to students and
researchers in the field. “As I embarked on the pleasant journey of reading
through the chapters of this book, I became convinced that this is one of the
best sources of introductory material on the search methodologies topic to be
found. The book’s subtitle, “Introductory Tutorials in Optimization and
Decision Support Techniques”, aptly describes its aim, and the editors and
contributors to this volume have achieved this aim with remarkable success. The
chapters in this book are exemplary in giving useful guidelines for
implementing the methods and frameworks described.” Fred Glover, Leeds School
of Business, University of Colorado Boulder, USA “[The book] aims to present a
series of well written tutorials by the leading experts in their fields.
Moreover, it does this by covering practically the whole possible range of
topics in the discipline. It enables students and practitioners to study and
appreciate the beauty and the power of some of the computational search
techniques that are able to effectively navigate through search spaces that are
sometimes inconceivably large. I am convinced that this second edition will
build on the success of the first edition and that it will prove to be just as
popular.” Jacek Blazewicz, Institute of Computing Science, Poznan University of
Technology and Institute of Bioorganic Chemistry, Polish Academy of Sciences
The Work of the International Law Commission 2007
Building International Investment Law Meg Kinnear 2015-12-22 This volume
celebrates the first fifty years of the International Centre for Settlement of
Investment Disputes (ICSID) by presenting the landmark cases that have been
decided under its auspices. These cases have addressed every aspect of
investment disputes: jurisdictional thresholds; the substantive obligations
found in investment treaties, contracts, and legislation; questions of general
international law; and a number of novel procedural issues. Each chapter,
written by an expert on the chapter’s particular focus, looks at an
international investment law topic through the lens of one or more of these
leading cases, analyzing what the case held, how it has been applied, and its
overall significance to the development of international investment law. These
topics include: - applicable law; - res judicata in investor-State arbitration;
- notion of investment; - investor nationality; - consent to arbitration; les-ombres-d-azaria-tome-1-des-larmes-dans-les-ta
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substantive standards of treatment; - consequences of corruption in investorState arbitration; - State defenses - counter-claims; - assessment of damages
and cost considerations; - ICSID Arbitration Rule 41(5) objections; - mass
claims, consolidation and parallel proceedings; - provisional measures; arbitrator challenges; - transparency and amicus curiae; and - annulment.
Because the law of international investment continues to grow in importance in
an ever globalizing world, this book is more than a fitting way to mark the
past fifty years and to welcome the next fifty years of development. It will
prove both educational for practitioners new to the field and informative for
seasoned investment lawyers. Moreover, the book itself is a landmark that will
be of great value to professionals, scholars and students interested in
international investment law.
The Faith of Remembrance Nathan Wachtel 2013 In a series of intimate and
searing portraits, Nathan Wachtel traces the journeys of the seventeenth- and
eighteenth-century Marranos—Spanish and Portuguese Jews who were forcibly
converted to Catholicism but secretly retained their own faith. Fleeing
persecution in their Iberian homeland, some sought refuge in the Americas,
where they established transcontinental networks linking the New World to the
Old. The Marranos—at once Jewish and Christian, outsiders and insiders—nurtured
their hidden beliefs within their new communities, participating in the
economic development of the early Americas while still adhering to some of the
rituals and customs of their ancestors. In a testament to the partial
assimilation of these new arrivals, their faith became ever more syncretic,
mixing elements of Judaism with Christian practice and theology. In many cases,
the combination was fatal. Wachtel relies on inquisitorial archives of trials
and executions to chronicle legal and religious prosecutions for heresy. From
the humble Jean Vicente to the fabulously wealthy slave trafficker Manuel
Bautista Perez, from the untutored Theresa Paes de Jesus to the learned
Francisco Maldonado de Silva, each unforgettable figure offers a chilling
reminder of the reach of the Inquisition. Sensitive to the lingering tensions
within the Marrano communities, Wachtel joins the concerns of an anthropologist
to his skills as a historian, and in a stunning authorial move, he demonstrates
that the faith of remembrance remains alive today in the towns of rural Brazil.
The International Law Commission B. G. Ramcharan 1977-07
Textes rabbiniques des deux premiers siècles chrétiens Joseph Bonsirven 1955
Seventy Years of the International Law Commission 2020 "Seventy Years of the
International Law Commission: Drawing a Balance for the Future> brings together
voices from academia and practice to celebrate and critically evaluate the work
of the United Nations International Law Commission (ILC) over the past seventy
years. The edited volume draws on the events commemorating the seventieth
anniversary of the Commission, which took place in New York and Geneva in May
and July 2018. At a time when multilateral law-making has become increasingly
challenging, the edited volume appraises the role of one the most important
driving forces behind the codification of international law and discusses the
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ILC's future contribution to the development of international law"-Phantoms of the FrenchFur Trade Timothy J. Kent 2015-07-02
Dentists Mary Meinking 2020-08 Open wide! Dentists care for people's teeth.
Give readers the inside scoop on what it's like to be a dentist. Readers will
learn what dentists do, the tools they use, and how people get this exciting
job.
Encyclopédie, ou, Dictionnaire raisonné des sciences, des arts et des métiers
Denis Diderot 1765
Moses Cordovero's Introduction to Kabbalah Moses ben Jacob Cordovero 1994 First
published in 1587, Moses Cordovero's now classic introduction to Kabbalah, Or
Ne'erav, was intended to serve several purposes; it was meant both to provide a
justification for the study of Kabbalah and to encourage that study by
providing detailed instructions for interested laymen on how to go about that
study; indeed, it was intended as a precis of Cordovero's much larger Pardes
Rimmonim. In many ways, Cordovero was ideally suited to compose such a work.
His teacher of rabbinics was no other than R. Joseph Caro, author of the
Shulhan Arukh, which rapidly became the halakhic code par excellence. His
master in Kabbalah was Solomon ha-Levi Alkabetz, whose sister he subsequently
married. The result of his studies with both was no less than a kabbalistic
"code", a systematic kabbalistic theology of the Zohar, the basic text of
Jewish mysticism. But this work was too large, and too complex to be easily
mastered. Moreover, it assumed too much previous knowledge to serve as an
introduction to the subject; hence the need for Or Ne'erav. Or Ne'erav
succeeded in fulfilling all these purposes, and has remained a classic
introduction to the study of Kabbalah - and is used as such to this day. Dr.
Robinson's accurate but readable translation is the first English rendition of
this essential work. -- Back cover.
Historia judaica 1928
The New Moses Dale C. Allison Jr. 2013-02-01 This fresh and stimulating work is
the first book entirely given to the subject of Moses and Mosaic allusions in
the Gospel of Matthew. Also included are the history of the discussion of the
subject from Bacon to the present as well as a comprehensive analysis of the
depiction of ancient Jewish and Christian persons in Mosaic categories.
Routes in Abyssinia Anthony Charles Cooke 1867
Les Livres disponibles 2004 La liste exhaustive des ouvrages disponibles
publiés en langue française dans le monde. La liste des éditeurs et la liste
des collections de langue française.
Music Education in the Middle Ages and the Renaissance Susan Forscher Weiss
2010-07-16 What were the methods and educational philosophies of music teachers
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in the Middle Ages and the Renaissance? What did students study? What were the
motivations of teacher and student? Contributors to this volume address these
topics and other -- including gender, social status, and the role of the Church
-- to better understand the identities of music teachers and students from 650
to 1650 in Western Europe. This volume provides an expansive view of the
beginnings of music pedagogy, and shows how the act of learning was embedded in
the broader context of the early Western art music tradition.
3 Enoch Or the Hebrew Book of Enoch Hugo Odeberg 2012-09-24 Published in 1928,
this is the ancient scripture, 3 Enoch or The Hebrew Book Of Enoch. Edited and
translated with commentary and notes by Hugo Odeberg.
Communicating Science Toss Gascoigne 2020-09-14 Modern science communication
has emerged in the twentieth century as a field of study, a body of practice
and a profession—and it is a practice with deep historical roots. We have seen
the birth of interactive science centres, the first university actions in
teaching and conducting research, and a sharp growth in employment of science
communicators. This collection charts the emergence of modern science
communication across the world. This is the first volume to map investment
around the globe in science centres, university courses and research,
publications and conferences as well as tell the national stories of science
communication. How did it all begin? How has development varied from one
country to another? What motivated governments, institutions and people to see
science communication as an answer to questions of the social place of science?
Communicating Science describes the pathways followed by 39 different
countries. All continents and many cultures are represented. For some
countries, this is the first time that their science communication story has
been told.
Teach Ye Diligently Boyd K. Packer 1975
Search Methodologies Edmund K. Burke 2006-03-20 This book is a tutorial survey
of the methodologies that are at the confluence of several fields: Computer
Science, Mathematics and Operations Research. It provides a carefully
structured and integrated treatment of the major technologies in optimization
and search methodology. The chapter authors are drawn from across Computer
Science and Operations Research and include some of the world’s leading
authorities in their field. It can be used as a textbook or a reference book to
learn and apply these methodologies to a wide range of today’s problems.
International Law and the Quest for Its Implementation Laurence Boisson De
Chazournes 2010 This Liber Amicorum in honour of Professor Vera Gowlland-Debbas
covers most of the topical problems of contemporary international law, in
particular those related to the United Nations, human rights and humanitarian
law, law-making, compliance and peaceful settlement of disputes.
The Dositheans Stanley Jerome Isser 1976
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Pulmonary Complications of Non-Pulmonary Pediatric Disorders Anastassios C.
Koumbourlis 2018-02-13 This book presents a systematic approach to the
potential pulmonary complications of various systemic non-pulmonary pediatric
disorders. Chapters focus on the pulmonary complications associated with: the
major organ systems, types of disorders, metabolic conditions, and various
modalities. Although specific diseases will be discussed, the main focus will
be on describing the associated organ mechanisms and how they can negatively
affect the respiratory system. Each chapter will also discuss methods of
prevention, the diagnostic test(s) that may be necessary to diagnose or monitor
these complications, and, if applicable, the recommended therapeutic
modalities. Pulmonary Complications of Non-Pulmonary Pediatric Disorders
provides pulmonologists, pediatricians, and other clinicians with a detailed,
reliable explanation of seemingly unrelated signs and symptoms so they can form
a more thorough differential diagnosis and prescribe the appropriate diagnostic
tests and treatment.
Toward a Positive Psychology of Islam and Muslims Nausheen Pasha-Zaidi
2021-07-15 This book integrates research in positive psychology, Islamic
psychology, and Muslim wellbeing in one volume, providing a view into the
international experiential and spiritual lives of a religious group that
represents over 24% of the world’s population. It incorporates Western
psychological paradigms, such as the theories of Jung, Freud, Maslow, and
Seligman with Islamic ways of knowing, while highlighting the struggles and
successes of minoritized Muslim groups, including the LGBTQ community, Muslims
with autism, Afghan Shiite refugees, and the Uyghur community in China. It
fills a unique position at the crossroad of multiple social science
disciplines, including the psychology of religion, cultural psychology, and
positive psychology. By focusing on the ways in which spirituality, struggle,
and social justice can lead to purpose, hope, and a meaningful life, the book
contributes to scholarship within the second wave of positive psychology (PP
2.0) that aims to illustrate a balance between positive and negative aspects of
human experience. While geared towards students, researchers, and academic
scholars of psychology, culture, and religious studies, particularly Muslim
studies, this book is also useful for general audiences who are interested in
learning about the diversity of Islam and Muslims through a research-based
social science approach.
David and Solomon Dr. Brian J. Bailey 2014-05-16 Studies in the Lives of David
and Solomon is an insightful and illuminating journey through and important and
critical era of Israel’s history, the lives and reigns of the two great kings,
David and Solomon. As you read through this exceptional composition of twelve
sermons based on the lives and times of these two men, you will find on every
page the Holy Spirit’s power to convict, wash, and prepare God’s people to rule
and reign with Him as kings and priests.
Opere del conte Gasparo Gozzi viniziano. Volume 1 [-20] 1828
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